

29 July 2025

## **Brothers**

The next meeting of Camp 54 will be held on Saturday, September 6, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. at the Hyde Park Library, located at 35 Harvard Avenue, Hyde Park, MA 02136, upstairs in the Weld Room. There is plenty of free parking.

We will be initiating a new member into the Camp.

Additionally, the Hyde Park Historical Society will display its collection of Civil War and Grand Army of the Republic historic artifacts.

Every Camp member should attend to welcome our new Brother, J. Whitney Halloran, into the Camp.

Ordered this 29th day of July, 2025,

Ronald Glidden

Camp Commander